
 

 

 

 

HST/SAP 

16th January 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Appointment of Interim Principal at Oasis Academy Wintringham 

I am delighted to inform you that Ms Rachel Revell has been appointed as Interim 
Principal from February half-term when I move to my new role within Oasis as 
Regional Director for the North East Academies. Ms Revell is someone who will be 
familiar to you all as she is our current Associate Principal and is an outstanding 
leader, with whom I have had the privilege of working with since we both joined 
Wintringham.  

Ms Revell joined Oasis Academy Wintringham in September 2008 as Director of 
Literacy and became Leader of Standards for English the following year. She 
became a member of the Senior Leadership Team in 2013 and her initial 
responsibilities were Academy wide behaviour for learning; in 2015 she assumed 
responsibility for teaching and learning. In 2017 Ms Revell went on to become Vice 
Principal and then in 2018 she became Associate Principal at both Oasis Academy 
Wintringham and Immingham as Strategic Lead for Teaching. During this period of 
her career, she completed her NPQH (National Professional Qualification for 
Headship) and in 2021 she assumed a national role as Senior National Curriculum 
Lead for our Trust working with the other Oasis Academies in the north of England to 
develop work in curriculum as well as developing the Trust Literacy Policy.  

This is an exciting time for Wintringham and I am sure that you will join me in 
supporting Ms Revell in her new role. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms H Stennett 
Principal 


